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The area in question is a WORLD RENOWNED SITE  that is (with recent discoveries) becoming a more
important and expanding site of great national and even worldwide archeological importance!!
The site should not be disturbed just for the easier flow traffic, as we should be discouraging people from using
cars.
It has also been proved that by improving and expanding the road network it actually encourages growth in
traffic, so exacerbating the original problem or pushing it to a different area so not curing it at all.
There should be no development in not only the immediate area but the protected area should be expanded to
protect the new discoveries and possible undiscovered archeological sites of great importance.
Mr Ashley John Phillips




